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From: Wufoo
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Submitted Public Comment Form
Date: Monday, September 9, 2024 11:13:02 AM

Name * Lisa  Dallenbach

Address 15757 200th St, Walnut Grove, MN 56180 
Walnut Grove, MN, MN 56180-4421 
United States

Phone Number (507) 829-1908

Email tlmtnm@mnval.net

Provide the docket's number. 22-131

Leave a comment on the docket. *

As a landowner in SW MN, I have serious concerns about this transmission line being a needed
project. We are being inundated with at least 6 different companies and projects in just a few mile
radius. National Grid Renewables (formerly Geronimo or Plum Creek Energy) has 2 projects (wind
turbines and transmission line, Purple Skies, Invenergy (wouldn't give information of what they want
the land for), Box Car and of course, Xcel. This is not including the carbon pipeline which is under
10 miles to the east of these projects. I am concerned with all the land that is temporary home to
migratory birds being affected and the fact that land is being taken out of production at a time when
we are feeding more and more of the world. Is there not wind closer to Sherburne? Wouldn't it be
more efficient and cheaper to put the lines where the power is needed? I am opposed to this project
and do not think a permit should be issued in SW MN. Lisa Dallenbach
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